
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
FAILURE TO COMPLETE CORRECTIVE ACTIONS 

CAMERON WATER, WV3302603 
V#2021-391008 

Our water system violated State drinking water requirement.  Even though these were not 
emergencies, you, as our customers, have a right to know what happened and what we did to 
correct the situation. 
 
An on-site evaluation of our system is conducted on a regular basis.  Results of the evaluation 
show significant deficiencies in our water system which must be addressed to the Office of 
Environmental Health Services-District Office.  We did not correct these deficiencies by the 
required date and are therefore in violation. 
 

What should I do? 
There is nothing you need to do at this time. 
 
 Required Corrective Action    Corrective Action Required by: 
Failure to correct significant deficiencies    
Deficiency: DLEK- water unaccountability 
Deficiency: DLEK- leak detection 
Deficiency: DCCS – implementation of cross 
Connection backflow prevention program 
Deficiency: OPR3 – operator coverage     03/20/2021 
Deficiency: FOTR – ST001, Storage Tank repairs 
Deficiency:  MCP1 – items remaining from previous 
Survey 
 

What happened?  What is being done? (Describe corrective action) 
 
Working with Rural Water to assist in finding leaks.  Cross Connection and Backflow Prevention 
Program is moving forward, but not 100% yet. 
Published Legal Notice taking applications for Class II WV State Certified Water Plant Operator. 
Applied for assistance to update and complete maintenance for our Water Plant.   
Completed application for Congressionally Direct Spending Request (EARMARK) submitted thru 
Charleston, West Virginia 
 
For more information, please contact Nichole M. Bryan at 304-686-2366   
or 44 Main Street Cameron, WV 26033 
 
 Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may 
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  
You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 
 
This notice is being sent to you by CAMERON WATER     
State Water System ID# WV3302603           Date Distributed November 30, 2021 


